
MINUTES 

GODORT International Documents Task Force 

Hilton Bay View – Aqua 308 

Midwinter 2011 Conference – San Diego 

Saturday, January 08, 2011 

Convener: Annelise Sklar 

Recorder: Julia Proctor 

Attendees 
Members: Annelise Sklar, Sherry Mosley, Shari Laster, Helen Sheehy, Mary Fetzer, 
Jennie Gerke, Chris Davidson, Marilyn Von Seggern, Chelsea Dinsmore, Karen Vargas, 
Bruce Samuelson, Jim Church, Caron Rollins, Brett Cloyd, Justin Joque, Julia Proctor, 



 Program –



used to be received on standing order because they should be caught up soon (before 
the end of February). Bruce offered to serve as a liaison regarding this issue.   
 
The question was also raised regarding the possible discontinuation of all print 
distribution by the UN.  Helen Sheey motioned for the chair of GODORT to write a letter 
to the UN head of publications and the head depository program regarding distribution 
of print. Chelsea Dinsmore seconded, unanimous vote in favor.  
 
Helen Sheey’s trip to Ethiopia: Helen Sheey attended the Acknowledge Africa 
Conference and gave a brief account of her experience. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 9:45 am. 


